
News and Comments 
The editorial staff would like to extend our warm thanks to Gary Bailey 
for his contributions to the HEQ. Gary was the Acting Managing Editor 
during the fall 1988 semester, when A m y Schutt was on leave. It is always 
difficult to step into a new position on short notice, but Gary made a 
difficult, multi-faceted job look easy. Gary has spent the spring semester 
laying the groundwork for a new ten-year index of the H E Q , which will 
cover volumes 21 to 30. We very much appreciate all of his contributions 
over the past several months. 
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